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Salisbury Article Included in Journal Benefits Section 
 
The Wall Street Journal today (April 2) published a special section on employee benefits that 
included a long article by Dallas Salisbury, president of the nonpartisan Employee Benefit 
Research Institute (EBRI), titled “The Future of Retirement Plans.”  
 
All articles in the six-page section are available online at 
http://online.wsj.com/ad/employeebenefits 
 
Salisbury’s article in online at http://online.wsj.com/ad/article/employeebenefits-future  
 
A pdf of the section is also available on EBRI’s Web site at http://www.ebri.org/pdf/WSJ_Emp-
Bens-Supp_02Apr09.pdf  
 
 
EBRI is a private, nonprofit research institute based in Washington, DC, that focuses on health, savings, 
retirement, and economic security issues. EBRI does not lobby and does not take policy positions. 
www.ebri.org 
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